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Diamond Williams ossa-q I -a 
From: L O W ,  AMY [Amy.Lowe@fpl.com] 

Sent: Friday, October 01, 2010 232 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Lisa Bennett; Shevie Brown; fred.bryant@fmpa.com; dan.ohagan@fmpa.com; 
mwedner@coj.net; milttia@jea.com; vkaufman@kagmlaw.com; jmoyle@kagmlaw.com; 
wmiller@mbolaw.com; zeasterling@ouc.com; cbrowder@ouc.com; tnovak@seminole- 
electric.com; suzannebrownless@comcast.net; ryoung@yvlaw.net 
Electronic Filing - Docket # 080271-El Subject: 

Attachments: Joint ownership letter 10-1 -10.pdf 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Jessica A. Cano, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Jessica.Cano@,fpl.com 

b. Docket No. 080271-E1 

(561) 304-5226 

IN RE: Status of Joint Ownership Discussions Associated with Florida Power & Light Company’s 
Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 

c. The documents are being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There is a total of one (1) page. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is: 

Letter dated October 1,201 0 

(See attached file(s): Joint ownership letter 10-1-1O.pdfJ 

Regards, 
Amy Lowe, CLA 
Certified Legal Assistant 
Senior Legal Assistant to 
Bryan Anderson, Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Office: (561) 304-5608 Fax: (561) 691-7135 
Email: - amv.lowci@~l.com 

1 0/1/20 1 0 



PPL. 

Jcasica Cano 
Principal Attoney 
Florida Powcr & Light Company 
7 W  Univerle Boultvard 
Juao Beach, FL 3340S-0420 
(561) 304-5226 
(561) 691-7135 (Flainl le)  

October I ,  2010 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Ms. Ann Cole 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 

Administrative Services 

Docket No. 080271-EI; Status of Joint Ownership Discussions Associated with Florida 
Power & Light Company’s Turkey Point Units 6 & 7 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Docket No. 080271-E1 was opened to monitor the status of joint ownership discussions 
associated with Florida Power & Light’s (“FPL’s”) Turkey Point Units 6 & 7, as directed in Order 
No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, issued April 11,2008. 

By Order No, PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, the Commission approved a stipulation which states in 
relevant part: “No later than July 1, 2009, FPL will continue its good faith discussions with FMEA, 
FMPA, and OUC, and will also commence good faith discussions of joint participation in Turkey 
Point Units 6 & 7 with JEA and Seminole. FPL will report the status of such ongoing status 
discussions to the FPSC every quarter thereafter.” 

As required by Order No. PSC-08-0237-FOF-EI, FPL has continued good faith discussions 
with the Florida Municipal Energy Association (“FMEA”), Florida Municipal Power Agency 
(“FMPA”), Orlando Utilities Commission (“OUC”), JEA and Seminole Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
(“Seminole”). 

FPL held a meeting on May 21, 2010 in Orlando, Florida at FMPA headquarters. 
Representatives from FMEA, FMPA, OUC, JEA, Seminole, Ocala Electric Cooperative and 
Lakeland Electric attended. This meeting was described in FPL’s last quarterly report. No further 
activity has occurred. 

Please let me know if you or your staff has any questions related to this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Jeisica A. Can0 

cc: Shevie Brown, Deputy Executive Director 
Lisa Bennett, Office of the General Counsel 
Parties of Record 

an FPL Group company 


